
We would like to inform you of planned road improvement works which will be carried out on the 
A831 between the Breedons quarry entrance at Balblair and the junction of the A862 starting on 
Monday 14th November for a duration of 5 days.  

The works will be completed using 3-way traffic control, for the duration of these works, with a 
road closure in place on the night of the 17th/18th November between 8pm–6am. Local diversion 
signage will be in place during the road closure period. There will be some noise from machinery 
during the existing surface milling and re-surfacing works.

All of the works, specifications and permits have been coordinated and agreed with The Highland 
Council Roads department. We apologise in advance for any inconvenience, we will endeavour to 
keep this to a minimum.

Please be aware that the works are weather dependant and could be subject to change.

Please allow extra time for journeys between these dates. 

The improvement works were originally planned for the area specifically around the quarry entrance 
and the area at the junction of the A862. However, as a community benefit SSEN Transmission have 
decided to link these two areas and carry out vegetation clearing on both verges and road re-surfacing 
works on the length of road linking these two sections.
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Community Liaison Manager:
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